44561 Gordon Lane
Mendocino CA 95460

February 21, 2024

Paul Garza, Chair

Mendocino Coast Health Care District
P.O.Box 579

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Dear Chair Garza and Colleagues,

Please accept my resignation as a director on the Mendocino Coast Health Care District
board effective March 1, 2024. As previously mentioned, | will be moving to a continucus
care retirement community in Silver Spring, Maryland near Washington, D.C. by the end of
March 2024, in order to live close to my daughter.

| am grateful for the opportunity to have served the community as chair of the board
throughout 2023. | will continue to support the work of the board as you face the challenge
of raising the funds needed to secure a sustainable future for the hospital in Fort Bragg.

Thank you for your continued commitment to quality health care for the Mendocino Coast.

Lee Finney

CC: Susan Savage
Sara Spring
Paul Katzoff
Kathy Wylie
Katriina Bartolomie




